
The next meeting of the Partnership is Wednesday, May 8, 2024, from 9 am until 12 pm at
the WFL-BOCES Conference Center (131 Drumlin Court, Newark).

For the past few months, we have been identifying and collecting information on formal
practices our Partners employ to address the needs of the people we serve. We now have
a good-sized list and we will begin the work of analyzing and assessing those practices to
see what is working well, what has not worked well, and what we can learn from each
other's experiences.

It is very important that your agency has a voice in this conversation!

Please let us know that you are coming by registering here. The list of registrants is used
to generate the pre-filled sign-in sheets, so by registering in advance, you save yourself a
lot of time at the check-in table!

http://www.waynepartnership.org/
https://www.waynepartnership.org/event-details/wayne-county-partnership-meeting-may
https://www.wflboces.org/events-and-trainings/conference-center
https://www.waynepartnership.org/event-details/wayne-county-partnership-meeting-may
http://eepurl.com/hlFmPH
https://us7.campaign-archive.com/home/?u=379b0ecb32da0ff2bc810c605&id=bcea8e3363
https://us7.campaign-archive.com/feed?u=379b0ecb32da0ff2bc810c605&id=bcea8e3363
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WARE Presents Anti-Racism Workshop for Educators

Anti-Racism Educational Change Workshop
August 19-23, 2024

Instructors:

Jim Wood, Ed.D. (Founding member and former President of WARE)
Minister Earl Greene (Director of Racial and Social Justice, Family Engagement &
Equity at the University of Rochester Medical Center / Children's Institute of
Rochester and current President of WARE)
Danielle Ohlson (English and Multicultural Studies teacher, Newark High School)

Email: Jim Wood          Phone: 585-967-8687           

Workshop Meeting Time: Monday, Aug. 19 - Thursday, Aug. 22, 2024, from 8:00 AM to
4:00 PM. and Friday, Aug. 23, 2024, from 8:00 AM to noon.

Location: TBD

Workshop Goal: This course follows a job-imbedded model for improvement and change.
The goal is for each participant to finish the workshop with a framework for an
implementable plan to challenge elements of institutional racism within their locus of
control be it classroom, school, or district. There will be follow-up sessions during the
2024-2025 school year to discuss progress on participants’ plans. The meeting dates for
the follow-up sessions will be mutually scheduled by the last day of the workshop on
August 23, 2024.

Workshop Overview: The Anti-Racism Educational Change Workshop is designed to
provide an opportunity for practicing teachers, administrators, and staff members to
broaden their understanding of how structural, institutional, and individual racism operates

https://www.wayneaction.org/
mailto:jwood6923@gmail.com


in schools and society. The workshop will:

Provide an historical review of how racism has operated in our nation and schools.
Provide an historical review of how racism has impacted non-White students in
schools.
Show examples of how oppressed people in America have grappled with racism and
consistently succeeded in our nation and schools. 
Review and analyze challenges that non-White students experience in schools
today.
Explore techniques schools and teachers employ to develop institutional cultures
where quality race relations exist, and students of color and their peers thrive. 
Develop participants' skills in negotiating cultures other than their own.
Build participants' capacities to facilitate conversations on racial justice. 

The goal of the workshop is for each participant to develop implementable anti-racism
instructional lessons and activities to challenge elements of institutional racism within their
locus of control.

The workshop is part of WARE's Anti-racism Professional Development Project.

CCE Wayne is hosting a pancake breakfast 8:30 - 11:00 am (4-H) and plant sale 8:30 -
11:30 am (Master Gardeners) on May 11. The breakfast is $12 at the door or $10 pre-sale.
Contact Ryan Kincaid for tickets.

https://ccewayne.org/events/2024/05/11/master-gardener-plant-sale
https://ccewayne.org/
https://ccewayne.org/events/2024/05/11/master-gardener-plant-sale
mailto:rkk73@cornell.edu


Well, THAT Was Embarrassing!

As many of you know, the Partnership launched our new website at the beginning of this
year. Along with the new layout and improved functionality, changes also came to some of
our fundamental processes.

Like subscribing to this newsletter....

So, if you signed up to receive this newsletter weeks (or months) ago, and this is the first
issue you're seeing, I apologize for the delay. Welcome to our readership! We're so glad
you're here!

Never take anything for granted. Especially where a new website is involved!

Submit your items for this newsletter at www.waynepartnership.org/newsletter. It's
easy!

http://www.waynepartnership.org/
http://www.waynepartnership.org/newsletter


CCE Wayne is hosting Gardening and Cooking Camp July 22-26. Click here for more
information.

Family Counseling Services of the Finger Lakes bring you an evening of inclusion and
effective allyship.

https://ccewayne.org/4-h-youth-development/4-h-camps
https://ccewayne.org/
https://ccewayne.org/4-h-youth-development/4-h-camps


The May issue of the Your Health Matters Newsletter is out. Click here, or on the image
above to view it.

https://mcusercontent.com/379b0ecb32da0ff2bc810c605/files/3cc731cd-6844-806d-a167-098f8a17a1ca/May_YHM_2024.pdf
https://mcusercontent.com/379b0ecb32da0ff2bc810c605/files/3cc731cd-6844-806d-a167-098f8a17a1ca/May_YHM_2024.pdf


To KICK-OFF Mental Health Awareness Month, Public Health in partnership with Wayne
Behavioral Health and US Department of Veterans Affairs are pleased to share a list of
current mental health trainings available FREE to the Wayne County Community! If you,
your group or workplace are interested in having us provide a training, complete the
form. Click on the image above to download a printable flyer. Scan the QR Code, or
visit : https://forms.gle/JRghDDPRBhBwdLR5A to request a training.

https://mcusercontent.com/379b0ecb32da0ff2bc810c605/files/db5d5495-ae3d-2823-f4bc-a4977cb7fa98/Community_training_flyer_4.30.24.pdf
https://www.wcphny.com/
https://web.co.wayne.ny.us/175/Behavioral-Health
https://web.co.wayne.ny.us/175/Behavioral-Health
https://www.va.gov/
https://forms.gle/JRghDDPRBhBwdLR5A


Due to a parking lot resurfacing project at the WFL BOCES Conference Center in May,
they will be unable to host our Pop Up Pantry on the 15th. We are, therefore, relocating to
the WFL BOCES PTECH/Career Creations Campus at 1000 Technology Parkway in
Newark. Please spread the word to your staff and clients and replace any old flyers with
the one found in the image above.
Or visit www.waynepartnership.org/food for complete information, including volunteer
opportunities, promotional materials, or food distributions in Wayne County run by entities
other than the Partnership.

We are currently scheduling locations for the remainder of 2024. Stay tuned for the new
schedule!

https://mcusercontent.com/379b0ecb32da0ff2bc810c605/files/aaf3b27a-0b6a-5ad1-e721-e657ebe6d9e7/Food_Schedule_Spring_2024.02.pdf
https://waynepartnership.us7.list-manage.com/track/click?u=379b0ecb32da0ff2bc810c605&id=f044055478&e=bcb750be05


Cornell Cooperative Extension of Wayne County Community Horticulture Program
Services:

Cornell Cooperative Extension of Wayne County Garden, Lawn, and Home
landscapes monthly tips and upcoming events online newsletter. Those interested
can email us to sign up to receive our e-newsletter.
Gardening Hotline: During the growing season (April- end of October) Master
Gardeners are in the office on Tuesdays and Fridays from 9 a.m. to noon for

questions, to look at plant and insect samples, and for soil pH testing. Nov. 1st – end
of March, we respond to questions left on our voicemail or emailed to us. People can
email questions to: or leave a message on our voicemail (315) 331-8415, ext. 107
Plant and insect samples can be brought to our office (1581 Rte. 88 North, Newark),
M-F from 8:30 a.m. to 4:30 p.m. Insects should be submitted in a clean plastic
container (so they won’t get crushed) and plant samples in sealed plastic bags.
Containers should be labeled with the client name and daytime phone number. This
service is free.
Soil Testing: Our Master Gardeners complete soil pH testing for $3.00 per sample.
We also provide soil nutrient test submission forms and instructions and can assist
with completing the forms and with soil test result interpretation.
Horticultural Presentations: Available to groups of 10 or more in Wayne County. For
information on topics or to schedule a presentation, contact us.
Community and School Garden Liaison Project: We provide troubleshooting for plant
problems, guidance for planting and maintenance, and seeds/plants, when
available, to participating sites. Please contact us for more information.

http://www.waynepartnership.org/partners
https://ccewayne.org/
https://ccewayne.org/gardening-home-grounds/ask-a-master-gardener
https://ccewayne.org/gardening-home-grounds/ask-a-master-gardener
mailto:mgwayne@cornell.edu
mailto:mgwayne@cornell.edu
mailto:mgwaynepres@gmail.com
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